
NWGPA Meeting Minutes March 10th, 2022
(Draft 4/13/2022)

The meeting was called to order by acting President, Mark Cook at 7:00PM and everyone asked
to stand and recite the Pledge of Allegiance.

27 attendees: All members & No Guests

Mark Cook announced that we have Gold Show sign ups.

The Treasurer’s report was read by Mark Cook and it was moved and seconded to approve as
read.

No meeting minutes presented from the previous.

Wayne McCarrol did an update on Legislation and Regulations on canceled leases on the Twin
Metals Mine and WOTUS

Mark Cook updated the group on upcoming items on the Calendar: Gold Show, NWCGP Gold
Show and Claims Tour on May 14th.

Mark Cook presented and discussed some hand dredging equipment.

Old Business

Mark Cook gave a Gold Show update/run through and reminder: Volunteers, Home Equipment,
Club Membership.

Bob Grammar presented and discussed Club Merchandise: New Hats & Shirts

Mark Cook gave a Claims and Claims map update to include possible claims access on Pony
Gulch. Also looking to get a “Loose” group trip to Warren together again this year.

Bob Weaver brought up information about his experience with IDWR and DEQ for dredging and
water permits.

We watched a 10 minute video about Hand dredging for gold in rivers.

A break was called for and after reconvening.

Mark asked for any other old or new business. Bob Lowe announced to the group that we have
Club Info Cards again and to grab some if you want to pass them out.

The raffles were held and the meeting adjourned at 8:29 PM.

Bill Izzard, Interim-Secretary

(above notes as of 4/13/2022 not rati)


